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TAMPA, FL – Carlton Fields is recognized as a leading law firm in BTI Consulting Group’s “Leading

Edge Law Firms 2024” report. As clients change how they do business and manage their workforce

and operations, legal counsel is essential. This inaugural report identifies firms deemed by clients to

be best equipped to meet new leading-edge expectations and help them deal with their most critical

issues. For the 2024 survey, BTI drew on more than 300 independent surveys with top legal

decision-makers. Only 121 firms were named to the report. No law firms influence the results, submit

nominations, or provide client names.
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